West Crescent Fire District
Emergency Budget Meeting Minutes

November 4, 2024

On November 4, 2024 an emergency meeting to finalize the 2025 Annual Budget of the West Crescent Board
of Fire Commissioners was called to order at 6:04 PM by Chairman Meehan.

Commissioners Meehan, Young, Rokjer, Sullivan, Smith and Secretary Cooper were present.

e Due to a mathematical error on the proposed 2025 budget, Commissioner Young made a motion to
change the approved budget amount of $925,692 to $916,846 on Resolution #1, to override the real
property tax cap for the 2025 Budget and Resolution #2, to approve the final budget for 2025. Motion
was seconded by Commissioner Sullivan.

o Meehan Aye
o Young Aye
o Smith Aye
o Sullivan Aye
o Rokjer Aye

All in favor, motion passed.

Motion was made by Commissioner Sullivan with a second from Commissioner Smith to adjourn the meeting
at 6:20 PM. All In favor, meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,
John Cooper Jr.

Secretary to the Board of Fire Commissioners



